
Attention Students: Jesuit has activated a School Messenger system that will send 
you text messages in the event of an emergency, such as unexpected school closings 

due to weather. 

Your parents have already been informed and asked to enroll in the system. As a student, in order to receive 
Jesuit emergency text messages on your personal phone, you must complete BOTH of the following tasks: 

1. Your parents must make sure your personal cell phone number is entered into the system (instructions below) 

2. You must text the word "subscribe" to 68453 on your cell phone. 

 

Instructions for parents on making sure your son's cell phone is entered in our system: 

Log into the Jesuit website, www.jesuitcp.org.  Click on your name at the top of the page.  Review the 
parent and student information and make any necessary changes. There will be a space for entering your 
son's cell phone. Remember to hit your submit button at the bottom to save any changes. 

If you have forgotten your User ID or Password, please do the following: 

1. Access the Jesuit website at www.jesuitcp.org . 
2. At the Jesuit homepage, select ‘login’ in the upper right corner. 
3. Click the “Forgotten Password/User ID” link below the login screen. 
4. If you have forgotten both your User ID and Password, request the User ID first. 
5. The information will be sent to the email address we have on file for you. 
6. Once you have received your information, return to the login screen to sign in. 

 


